772014) Nancy Witlenberg - RE: FW: public comment - Leter from Dr. Richard Feliows,

-From: “Caliguire, Tricia" <Tricia.Caligulre@bpu.state.nj.us>

Tos Nancy Wittenberg <Nancy.Wittenberg@njpines.state.nj.us>
Date: 1212012013 12:31 PM

Subject: RE: FW: public comment - Letter from Dr. Richard Fellows

| am teaving shortly and will not be back until Monday. | will get emalls, but if you need a response by
Monday, please be sure to copy Marisa and Veronica on anything you send me.

—--Qriginal Message--—-

From; Nancy Wittenberg [mailto:Nanoy.Wittenberg@njpines.stateAnj.us]
Sent: Thursday, December 19, 2013 4:46 PM '

To: Caliguire, Tricia 2

Subject: Re: FW: public comment - Letter from Dr. Richard Fellows

>5> “Caliguire, Tricia" <Tricia.Caliguire@bpu.state.nj.us> 12/19/2013 4:50 PM >>>

—---Qriginal Message---—--

From: Stonack, Michael

Sent: Thursday, December 19, 2013 4:16 PM

To* Giuliano, Jim; Caliguire, Tricia

Cc: Costa, Joseph; Weaver, Eric

Subject: RE: public comment - Letter from Dr. Richard Fellows
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(5/7/2014) Nancy Wittenberg - RE: FW: public comment - Letter from Dr. Richard Fellows

----- Original Message-—-

From: Giuliano, Jim

Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2013 10:15 AM
To: Stonack, Michael

Cc: Costa, Joseph

Subject: Fw: public comment

---—Qriginal Message-——

From; Caliguire, Tricla

To: Giuliano, Jim

Sent: Wed Dec 18 10:01:68 2013
Subject: FW: public comment

F-—

Tricia Caliguire

Chief Counsel

New Jersey Board of Public Utilities
44 South Clinton Avenue

Trenton, New Jersey 08625
609-292-1482

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information contained in this communication from the Office of the New
Jersey Board of Public Utilities is privileged and confidential and is intended for the sole use of the
persons or entities who are the addressees. If you are not an intended recipient of this e-mail, the
dissemination, distribution, copying or use of the information it contains Is strictly prohibited. if you have
received this communication in error, please immediately contact the NJ Board of Public Utilities at (609)
2972-1482 to arrange for the retum of this Information.

-—---QOriginal Message----- .
From: Nancy Wittenberg [mailto:Nancy.\/\littenbe(g@njpines.state.nj.us]
Sent Wednesday, December 18,2013 9:49 AM

To: Caliguire, Tricia

Subject: public comment
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712014) Nancy Wittenberg - RE: FW: public comment - Letter from Dr. Richard Fellows




